
Good Afternoon Ms.  Fisher, 

Thank you for sharing these concerns with us. We take the concerns of our residents and neighbors very 
serious and we would love to address any legitimate viable concerns as they come. 
Orchard Meadows Subdivision is a mixed Use Subdivision where people can live, work, and play.  We are 
very happy and proud that Orchard Meadows has consistently proceeded following the master plan of 
the project that has been shared with the City and the residents who chose to be part of the 
development.  We have preserved several acres for greenspace for the enjoyment of our residents and to 
attract  wild life to the area.  The density of the development is consistent with the master plan and is in 
accordance with  City approved zoning practices.  

We will visit with Mr. Bai to alleviate some of his concerns. 

Thank you again for your help and please let us know if you need any additional information. 

Best Regards,  

Hani Shafai | PRESIDENT 
DREAM DESIGN INTERNATIONAL, INC. 
520 Kansas City Street, Suite 101 * Rapid City, SD 57701 CELL 605.391.1735 * E-MAIL 
hani@dreamdesigninc.com OFFICE 605.348.0538 * FAX 605.348 
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